
To Mayor Jacob  
 & Village Manager, Greg Jackson  
 
 
RE Roads Maintenance Program  
 
This was years ago--- but I still recalled the unnecessary time-consuming discussions 
during public hearing and Village Board meetings as to how the Village was going to 
pay for so many neglected roads.   
 
 
It was thanks to "former" Trustee Bill Jacob-- along with the help of the former GAH 
Engineer that they got the village road maintenance program back in schedule--despite 
that some Board members swear it could not be done.  
 
 
Former Trustee Bill Jacob and GAH Engineer removed the potential of a back door tax 
burden upon residents and put the responsibility back on Village hands.  
 
 
Relaxing the roads maintenance program because the village is 75% ahead of 
schedule--- should not be a choice for debate ---unless there is a financial emergency.   
 
 
And fixing Robert Parker Coffin ASAP—unless there is a road that is worst--- so all the 
roads entering the historical downtown (at last!) look nice--and completed.  
 
 
Sorry, but I felt that I have to say something.   
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Magdalena (Chiqui) Johnson  
 


